
CLASS Curriculum Minutes November 26, 2018 
	
	
	
Members in Participation: 
 
Donavan Ceaser, Cory Lepage (Chair), Maria Ortuste (via conference call), Inez Thiebaut, 
Dawna Komorosky (Associate Dean), Alicia Wilkins (Curriculum Coordinator) 
 
Absent:  Meiling Wu  
	
	

1. Associate Dean’s Report: 
 

Associate Dean Komorosky had nothing to report, but informed the committee members that 
today’s meeting would be the last for the academic year.  She also informed the committee that 
they hadn’t received a lot of proposals so suggested that the December 10th meeting could be 
done on-line if we have any last-minute changes to proposals.  The committee agreed to have the 
December 10, 2018 meeting on line. 

 

2. Chair Cory LePage Report: 

Chair LaPage had nothing to report for this meeting.  However, he suggested that starting with 
the December 10, 2018 meeting, the committee would approve the minutes from the prior 
meeting first. 

Proposals: 
 
HIST – 323, 391 and 393  
 
Committee chair Corey Lepage made a motion to group and discuss History 323, 391 and 393 
together. 
 
Vote:  Approved unanimously 
 

HIST – 394 - US Mexico Relations Since 1810 

A motion was made to review HIST-394  
	
Vote: Approved unanimously. 
 
 
 
POSC – 370 – American Political Thought 
 
A motion was made to review POSC - 370 
 

Vote:  Approved unanimously 



 
Discussion:  This is an old course that failed to make the deadline for Curriculog.  Catalog 
description had several edits that were needed.  Committee agreed to approve proposal with 
minor edits. 
 
 

3. CLASS Curriculum Committee Policies and Procedures 
 
Committee has reviewed the Class Curriculum Committee Policies and Procedures.  Motion 
was made by Cory LePage  to approve; Motion was seconded by Inez Theibaut 
 
 

4. New Business 
 
Associate Dean Komorosky reported that more courses may be coming through that didn’t 
make it through during Semester Conversion. 
 
Associate Dean Komorosky will be in touch for agenda items for the December 10, 2018 
meeting. 
 

 
 
 
	
Respectfully submitted, 
	
Alicia Wilkins, Curriculum Coordinator 


